
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Klugh, Daviddklugh@wtoc.com
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/5/2015 8:39:55 PM
Subject: Re: How is the 5th looking?

Obviously the timeframe here has changed. Let's revisit this request later this week. 


Chaney please arrange for all of us to get on the phone. 

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Sep 30, 2015, at 2:57 PM, Klugh, David <dklugh@wtoc.com> wrote:


Hi Rob.
 
Checking in to see if the Governor would have any availability on Monday October, 5th to talk about the Money 
Transfer legislation we spoke about a few weeks back?  The last time we talked, you felt it was too soon to 
know.  Please contact me as soon as you can as we are just a few days out.
 
Thanks,
 
David
 
David Klugh
Anchor/Investigative Reporter
WTOC-TV Savannah
Station: 912-234-1111
Cell: 912-547-5220
dklugh@wtoc.com   
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